
L Amitiè 
Newsletter of the Norfolk and Norwich Friendship Association. 

Email http://nnrfa.weebly.com  

September 2017 

Welcome members. 

You will notice from the heading we have an email site now, please visit and comment. 

What’s been happening ? 

The annual garden party took place this year 

in Beryl Blower’s garden, Saturday 15th Ju-

ly. It was a good turn out with lots of good 

food, drinks, conversation and games ! 

A very good venue and thanks to Beryl. 

Earlier in July Christophe Thierry visited 

Norwich with a group to investigate film 

making. We met up with him and his group 

in the Adam & Eve public house. More infor-

mation can be had by visiting the Rouen-

Norwich-Club web site, “This is England” 

In Rouen in November there is a festival of  

films, details of which can be seen at the 

above web site. 

The display in Norwich Castle Museum of 

the Tricolour is quite impressive. If members 

have not seen it yet it runs until the begin-

ning of October. Well worth a visit. 

Looking ahead the annual November Dinner 

will take place at the Debut Restaurant at  

Norwich City College on November the 

29th .As soon as menu’s are available we 

send out to the membership. 

Further ahead in 2019 will be the 60th anni-

versary of the Norwich-Rouen link. The Ar-

mada of tall sailing ships will be in Rouen 

moored on the banks of the river Seine. 

When dates are known we will let the mem-

bership know. It is hoped we will have a lot 

of members interested in this event and we 

need to secure accommodation and travel for 

this. We will have to get working on this so 

members who wish to take part  let us know. 
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